e
April 16, 1960

Mr. P. T. McGrath ;
District Engineer o
U. 8. Geological Survey '
P. 0. Box 965

Farmington, New HNexico

Dear Mr. McGrath:

Enclosed are the original and four copies of Notice

of Intention to Drill our #1-4 City of Farmington
well. Also enclosed are five copies of the Well
Location and Acreage Dedication Plat, and the original
and copp”of Designation of Operator from Suaray
Mid-Continent 0il Company. We would like to commence
the drilling of this well no later than April 25, 1960.

Two copies of the Notice of Intention to Drill and of
the Well Location and Acreage Dedication Plat are
going forward to the Kew Mexico 0il Conservation
Commission with a copy of this letter.

Yours very truly,
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Encl.

‘cc: 0il Comservation Commission
State of New Mexico
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico



